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March 2022
To Whom It May Concern,

Darryl Forbes was employed at Ascent Fine Cabinetry (White Birch Builders, Inc.) February 8,
2019 to August 18, 2020. He resigned from his position, giving fair notice, to pursue a higher
education opportunity.

Darryl was an excellent employee. He was on time to work and consistent in his attendance.
Darryl was a quick learner, and his problem-solving skill were very beneficial to our company. He
helped design an inventory allocation system so we could allocate product to specific jobs.
Darryl took initiative to see what needed to be done. He worked well independently and did not
need direct supervision as he was self-motivated and disciplined. He was always willing to do
whatever task given to him and had a good attitude approaching each task.

| highly recommend Darryl Forbes as an employee.

Sincerely,
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Todd Wilde
President, Ascent Fine Cabinetry



